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Dear Fraser, 
  
Thank you for your letter of 12 September. Our only concern here is to ensure that the work does not cause adverse 
effects to the Loch Oire SSSI. I am sure that you will be liaising with SNH over this. Otherwise, we have no further 
comment to make on the proposals. 
  
Thank you for contacting us. 
  
Yours 
  
Ian Francis 

Area Manager, NE Scotland. 10 Albyn Terrace, Aberdeen AB10 1YP. 01224 624824 

The RSPB is the UK charity working to secure a healthy environment for birds and all wildlife, helping to create a better world for everyone. We depend on the 
goodwill and financial support of people like you. Click here to join today www.rspb.org.uk/join 

  


